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RE: Agenda item 9(c) Discussion of Ordinance No.967

| strongly support the City of Shoreline buying the beach parcel. It will provide safe access to those of us
who have been walking to the beach for many years, and complete a circular walk from Saltwater Park
along the Beach to the beach parcel and back to Saltwater Park through City streets. This will ensure
that generations to come will be able to enjoy access to this lovely shoreline. Please use monies from the
recently passed Proposition 1 Parks Bond to acquire this property.
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